
 
 

 

Ref : APS/MSCDA/196/2022        6
th

 January 2022 

    

ALL THE OFFICE BEARERS / ZONAL OFFICE BEARERS & 

DISTRICT PRESIDENTS/SECRETARIES 

OF THE M.S.C.D.A. 

 

 

Subject : PREVENTIVE MEASURES TO CONTAIN THE SPREAD OF COVID-19 SETTING UP OF A CONTROL 

ROOM FOR INTERNAL TRADE AND E- COMMERCE RELATED ISSUES.. REG.  

 

Dear sir,  

 

Please find attached letter received from AIOCD vide ref no. APS/AIOCD/156/2022 dated 5
th 

January 2022 

alongwith the copy of letter from DPIIT, Ministry of Commerce and Industry, New Delhi regarding above 

mentioned subject matter. The same is self – explanatory.  

  

You are requested to circulate the same to your district members for their information.  

 

Thanking you.  

 

Yours faithfully  

For The  MSCDA 

 
(Anil Navandar) 

Hon Gen. Secretary  






